
 

 

New Delhi, 11th November 2016 
Mr. Rajeev Gupta 
Editor 
NRI Achievers 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gupta, 
 

I am happy to know that the NRI Achievers, a leading publication is bringing out an 
exclusive issue titled: Connecting Buyers Showcase, on IM Intermoda (January 17-20, 
2017) Guadalajara, Mexico. Such efforts take the bilateral trade relations between Mexico and 
India to a new level and enhance understanding among people of both the countries. 

 
While once again congratulating you and your editorial team for the remarkable efforts 

taken for the publication of this magazine, I take this opportunity to convey to you my best 
wishes. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Melba Pría 
Ambassador 


